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Kia ora e te whānau, 

It’s hard to believe we’re already in Week 4 of Term 3, and what a busy one it’s been! 

Our senior school cross country was held yesterday, and what an awesome event it was, with plenty of 
perseverance, whanaungatanga, and personal bests on display. We’re looking forward to seeing our junior 
runners take to the field this Friday. Fingers crossed for some sunshine! 

Our Math-A-Thon is also in full swing and it's been wonderful to hear such positive feedback from classroom 
teachers about the progress students are making. It’s clear that our tamariki are not only enjoying the learning 
but also rising to the challenge. All funds raised through this event will go toward our much-anticipated senior 
playground at the Home Campus. Thank you for your continued support! 

As mentioned in a recent HERO post, student attendance in Terms 1 and 2 has been fantastic. In Term 2, 71% 
of our students achieved 90% or higher attendance, a 15% improvement compared to the same time last year. 
Thank you for your ongoing support in helping your children be present and engaged in their learning. 

Book Week Alert - Mark your calendars as our annual Book Fair Week kicks off on Monday, 25 August and will 
be held in the Home Campus library. This is always a highlight of the school year, with a book character parade 
and plenty of opportunities for students to celebrate the magic of reading. It’s also a great chance to add some 
new favourites to your home bookshelves. 

Thank You for Your Voice - A huge thank you to everyone who completed our three recent community surveys. 
Your feedback is incredibly valuable and will be shared with our School Board to help shape the strategic 
direction of Whenuapai School. We’ll also be providing a summary of key themes and outcomes to the 
community in the coming weeks. 

If you haven’t had a chance to share your thoughts yet, it’s not too late! All three surveys are still open and will 
remain available for the next two weeks. We would love to hear from as many whānau as possible. Every voice 
matters. 

👉 Click Here to Access Survey 1          Click Here to Access Survey 2          Click Here to Access Survey 3 

Board Elections – We are so fortunate that our school and community enjoy such a strong partnership. This 
September, parents and whānau again have the opportunity to strengthen that partnership by participating in 
our Board of Trustees elections. Our Board is responsible for the governance of our school, setting the strategic 
vision and ensuring we are providing the very best environment and opportunities for all our students to thrive. 
Your vote is your voice in this critical process. By taking a few moments to cast your ballot, you help ensure our 
Board reflects the range of perspectives and aspirations of our parent community, directly shaping the future 
of our school. I wholeheartedly encourage you to engage with the process and make your voice heard. 

AIMS Games Countdown Is On - We are now less than a month out from the AIMS Games, one of the biggest 
sporting events of the year! This year, we’re proud to be sending 39 athletes supported by 14 amazing teachers 
and parent helpers. To help get our team there, a few final fundraisers are scheduled for this term. Thank you 
in advance for getting behind them. 

As always, thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. We’re proud of the incredible learning, spirit, 
and community that make Whenuapai School such a special place. 

Ngā mihi nui, 
Adam Cels 
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    Dates for your diary …. 

Wednesday – 6 August  
12 noon – Nominations Close for 
School Board Elections 

31 August – 5 September 
AIMS Week 

Thursday – 7 August 
Rippa Rugby Festival 

Wednesday – 3 September 
6.00pm - Board Meeting 

Friday – 8 August 
Cross Country – Home Campus 

Wednesday – 10 September 
School Board – Election Day 

Tuesday – 12 August 
NW Cross Country 

Friday – 19 September 
Last day of Term 3 

25 – 29 August 
Book Fair Week 

20 September – 5 October 

School Holidays 

              

 

   

 

 

Issue 5 PDF 
 

Click Here to view and order online 
 

 

Book Club 
Issue 5 - 

Available Now 
 

mailto:office@whenuapai.school.nz
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ChbYEhI-p34hOVtvd8qywFMCqJABSgGb/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ChbYEhI-p34hOVtvd8qywFMCqJABSgGb/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/book-club-parents/
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For our Policies and 
Procedures please visit 

SchoolDocs at:  

www.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

User – whenuapai  
Password – airport 

Copyright: Except where stated, the 
content on this site is the copyright 

of SchoolDocs Ltd. It may not be 
reproduced without written 
permission from SchoolDocs. 

 
 

 
 

sKids - Before and After School Care 

 

School 
Notices: 
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Click here for a free assessment & trial lesson. 

Email: northwest@numberworks.com 

 

Concerns or Complaints 

Managing complaints 
appropriately, using fair 
and consistent practice, is 
an important part of how 
we support our school 
community.  

If you have a concern, we 
encourage you to follow 
the process outlined in our 
school’s policies. 

You can find the full 
procedure on our 
SchoolDocs website: 

 

Click Here 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hilton Brown Hobsonville 
https://swim.school.nz/ 

5 Rawiri Place, Hobsonville. 

Ph: 09 666 0240 

EMAIL 
 

 

 

mailto:office@whenuapai.school.nz
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https://numberworksnwords.com/nz/free-assessment/
mailto:northwest@numberworks.com
https://whenuapai.schooldocs.co.nz/index.htm?toc.htm?12727.htm?zoom_highlight=complaints
https://swim.school.nz/
mailto:hobsonville@hiltonbrownswimming.co.nz
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We are proud to announce the return of our 2025 
Orthodontic Scholarship.  

What is the Orthodontic Scholarship?   

Two deserving students will win orthodontic work valued 
up to $10,000 each! Students can be nominated by 

family, whanau, teachers, peers or anyone from their 
community.  

Nominations are open to students in Year 7 to 13 who 
attend selected schools in West Auckland and West 

Harbour.  

Scan the QR code below to 
apply or nominate a 
deserving student 

T'&C’s apply 

 

 

mailto:office@whenuapai.school.nz


   Whenuapai School Newsletter  |  Tuesday 05 August  2025  |  Term 3 Newsletter 2025  

14 Airport Road, Auckland 0618  |  Phone: 09 416 8779  |  office@whenuapai.school.nz  |  www.whenuapai.school.nz 

 
 

Linewize is a FREE online safety tool available to all our families and here's 
how it can help: 

• See What Your Child Sees: Linewize allows you to see a filtered 
report of your child's browsing activity, including websites and 
search terms. This gives you a springboard for discussions about 
online content. 

• Spark Conversations: Use Linewize reports to talk to your child about 
what they find interesting online. This is a great opportunity to teach 
critical thinking skills and discuss online dangers. 

• Set Boundaries Together: Linewize allows you to set website filters 
and time limits for your child's internet use. Work with your child to 
create a safe and responsible online routine. 

For more information, please visit https://whenuapai.onlinesafetyhub.nz/ 

Our school is proud of the work we do to foster and promote positive 
relationships and social skills through our restorative PB4L approach. We 
place great emphasis on our core values and provide engaging behaviour 
lessons to empower students to make positive choices. 

With your help and support, we can continue to guide our tamariki on their 
journey towards responsible online behaviour and overall well-being.  

Thank you for being an important part of our community. 
 

 

 
You can now purchase our school uniform not only online via the 
Argyle Online website but also in person at Argyle’s retail shop, giving 
you the option of a full in-store shopping experience. 

Retail Store Location: 

• Unit 4, 91 Central Park Drive, Henderson 

• Retail Store Term Hours: 3.00-6.00pm Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

For the best service, we recommend booking a fitting appointment. 
Simply visit our school’s page on Argyle Online and click on ‘Book a 
Fitting’. 

Please note: Limited parking is available in front of the store. 

Click Here to Book a Fitting 

 

 

School Uniform 
 

mailto:office@whenuapai.school.nz
https://whenuapai.onlinesafetyhub.nz/
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/whenuapai-school
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